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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Closure of the Bluefin tuna fishing season 
 

The Department of the Environment and Climate Change would like to remind all anglers 

that as from Saturday 15th October 2016, fishing for Bluefin tuna is no longer allowed in 

British Gibraltar Territorial Waters. 

 

For further information on the closure of the season please contact the Department of the 

Environment and Climate Change on Tel: 200 48450. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


